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	Times Column on Late Night Metro Rail Service Expected Friday
Times columnist, Gale Holland, has been riding Metro Rail late at night and talking to people about their experiences. She supports extended service, even 24-hour train service, as do many of the riders she interviewed. Media Relations staff told the columnist last month that Metro started a pilot program with more frequent night service on the subway and on the Blue Line. Staff will evaluate the success of the program next spring in time to make recommendations for the FY13 budget, should the pilot be successful. Gale was told that the reason we initiated the effort, with support from our Board Chair, is because a vibrant night life has developed in recent years in the Los Angeles region from downtown Los Angeles to North Hollywood to Pasadena and Long Beach and Hollywood along with other parts of the county. Public transit needs to keep pace, not only to serve those seeking entertainment, sports, culture and shopping, but also because it benefits the workers at the various venues and those who work late in general. The era of traditional 9 to 5 work schedules is over. When asked if Metro was considering 24-hour rail service, staff mentioned that Metro is taking the process one step at a time, although I have shared my vision of extending service with Operations staff. Next spring’s evaluation of the improved night service pilot program will help gauge if ridership supports it. Ultimately, it would be up to our Metro Board to consider the program as part of upcoming budgets. Staff noted that track and system maintenance must also be considered  although our agency does, on occasion, run 24-hour Metro Rail service as we have planned this year on New Year’s Eve and on January 1, 2012 - to transport tens of thousands of people to the Tournament of Roses events. 
Metro Orange Line Construction Notice

Street Reconstruction

As part of the continuing construction activities for the Metro Orange Line Extension, the Contractor will be reconstructing Saticoy Street from Canoga Avenue to Deering Avenue. As part of this activity, the contractor will remove the asphalt and place new Portland Cement Concrete and new asphalt concrete pavement on Saticoy Street. The closure will not affect north-south traffic along Canoga Avenue. Full street closures will take place from Friday, January 6, 2012 beginning at 9:00 p.m. until 6:00 a.m. on Monday, January 9, 2012, weather permitting. To view the complete construction notice, please click here.
http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/111229_Metro_Orange_Line_Construction_Notice.pdf
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